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From:
Sent: Wed 4/30/2025 5:53:20 AM (UTC+10:00)
To: Submissions (Mccrae Inquiry)[submissions@mccraeinquiry.vic.gov.au]
Subject: Objection to Shire levy associated with landslide

To whom it may concern,
We strongly object to ratepayers living in the Mornington Peninsula being forced to pay a levy 
in addition to their rates to cover costs associated with the McCrae landslide.
Whilst we deeply sympathise with those residents who have been adversely affected by this 
tragic occurrence, it does not follow that ratepayers should be held responsible for raising 
funds to aid the Mornington Peninsula Shire Council's liabilities and costs.
Yours sincerely,
David M Gregory
Sue K Holderness

Wattle Place 
McCrae
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